
From:   John Logan   

To:   John Kennedy   
Date:   June 04, 2008

Subject:   FCC File # 0291-EX-ST-2008
----------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------
Message:

Mr. Kennedy:

 On behalf of Elster Integrated Solutions, LLC (?Elster?), we hereby further clarify Elster?s
end-of-testing policies regarding retrieval of any uncertified devices and/or proper labeling of devices
certified by the Federal Communications Commission during the pendency of the testing period.   
Specifically, we clarify that Elster will maintain sole responsibility for end-of-testing removal or relabeling
of experimental devices and will not delegate its responsibility to the utility (Entergy) or the home owner.   
Elster reserves the right to hire a third party to perform the work under the supervision and control of
Elster, with Elster remaining responsible for completion of the work.  As described previously, Elster has
appointed a named employee, Mr. Chris Kozlowski, who will retain ultimate responsibility for the retrieval
and/or relabeling of devices after testing.  Elster also wishes to clarify that should Mr. Kozlowski leave his
current position, Elster will ensure that an appropriate Elster employee fulfills his obligations in retrieving
uncertified devices or relabeling devices subsequently certified by the Commission.

 Respectfully Submitted,

 John S. Logan


